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Gov. Evers’ Overreach Continues 

Madison, WI — State Senator Chris Kapenga (R-Delafield) released the following statement after 
Governor Evers’ administration issued new restrictions on private businesses. 

“The Supreme Court is clear and has already ruled that the Governor is supposed to be working with 
the Legislature on any decisions affecting the state going forward relating to the pandemic. Governor 
Evers is not supposed to act unilaterally, yet here he is again.” 

### 
 

Senator Kapenga represents the 33rd Senate District, which covers most of central Waukesha County 

and Lake Country. 


